
 

   

 

Welcome to CBA’s 

Post-Conference Newsletter! 

In the Issue: 
 

 
 

2015 CBA Annual Conference  
 

 

The 2015 18th Annual Conference of Chinese Bioscience Association hit a new milestone this year, with over 

300 attendees. Thanks to all for making the conference a success! 
 

October 9, 2015 -  CBA Pre-Conference Dinner Reception 
  

  
  

  
 

Speakers and sponsors were invited for the CBA Pre-Conference Dinner Reception. It was a great networking opportunity 

for speakers, sponsors, and CBA key members prior to the conference. 
 

October 10, 2015 -  CBA Conference 
  

Registration, Reception, Exhibition, and Nwtworking 
  

  
  

Registration 
 

  
  

Left to right: Dr. Kwok (CBA Vice President), Dr. Chen 

(CBA Advisor), Dr. Yu (Keynote speaker), Dr. Chang (CBA 

President) 

Left to right: Dr. Yang (CBA Alliance), Dr. Yan (BioVision 

Inc. CEO), Dr. Zheng (CBA Vice President) 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2015 CBA Annual Conference 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming CBA Event 

 

2016 CBA Board Member Meeting 

 

Sponsor Ads 
 

 
 

 

 

 

We Want To Hear From You! 
 

Feedback about the newsletter 

or CBA events/membership, 

please Email us:  

info@cbasf.org 

Julia Hsiao, J.D., Agent 

www.calljulia.com 

 

 

www.calljulia.com 
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Exhibitions & Networking 
  

  
 

Great Food, Great Time 

The Ho Family Scholarship 
 

 

Ms. Ying-Tai Chen (middle left) and Mr. Max Wang 

(middle right) received The Ho Family Scholarship at the 

2015 CBA Annual Conference.  

 

Established in 2014 by Mr. Cesar Ho (left), who also serves 

as CBA BOD, the Ho Family Scholarship is intended to 

continue the family’s tradition of supporting educational 

endeavors. 

  

Top conference speakers 
   

   
   

   
   

   
   

 

The quality of the keynote and invited speakers were of the highest level! Having 

the chance to interact face-to-face with experts in the field of biotechnology was 

truly a great experience. CBA believes that our diverse and dynamic group of 

speakers and panelists provided in-depth insight on emerging trends and 

cutting-edge knowledge advancement in the life science associated topics.  We 

will continue to strive for best to utilize this platform to promote education, 

networking, and community building for life science professionals among 

students, post-docs, scientists, entrepreneurs, business community as well as 

academic institutes. 
  

 

 

 



Reception after conference 
  

  
  

Your presence helped to make this conference a great success and your enthusiasm and positive spirit helped make our 

time together both productive and fun. Stay tuned for upcoming events by visiting http://www.cbasf.org. 
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